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  Study Topics This 
Month: 

 
Fairy Tales 

Polar Aniamls 
Christmas Around the 

World 
Merry Christmas! 

LSCC Christmas Program 
The program will be Friday,  

December 16th @ 7:00 p.m. in 
the  church sanctuary. Classes 
that will be participating in the 
program will be the Sunflowers,  

Astronauts, Dragonflies, and 
Busy Bee’s. Please check with 
your child’s teacher for what 
they would like them to wear.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Christmas Holidays 
Friday,  

December 23 
and Monday, 
 December 26 

School is Closed 
 
 
 

 

Tuition Payments 
 

We are required by our church  
director of finance to have all  
accounts current by December 31.  
Please make sure your tuition is  
up-to-date before that date.  
Thanks! 
 

Christmas Party and PJ Day 
 

Friday, December 16th will be 
Christmas Party day, PJ day 

here at LSCC. Christmas  
Parties will be at lunch in your 
child’s classroom.  Please sign 
up for your party item on the 

sign-up sheet by the door.  

December 
Birthdays 

 
 
12/1  River Rivas-Esposito 1st Birthday 
 
12/5  Matthew Osorio     1st Birthday 
 
12/7    Claire Tyler          3rd Birthday 
 
12/16  Mason McCuin      1st Birthday 
 
12/18    Lucas Lys                  4th Birthday 
 

 
 

The staff at Little Shepherd  
Children's Center wishes you a 

very happy Christmas and a 
blessed New Year!  Thank you  
for your kindness and support.   

It is a privilege to care for  
your beautiful children!  



Tuition Payments 
 

We are required by our church  
director of finance to have all  
accounts current by December 31.  
Please make sure your tuition is  
up-to-date before that date.  Thanks! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sharing our Blessings 
 

Little Shepherd Children’s Center is 
providing gifts for foster children 
placed through Texas Mentor, a program 
directed by one of our preschool par-
ents.  We try to give each child at least 
one  nice present. 
 
If you would like to help with a worthy 
cause during the holiday season, please 
consider donating to this effort.  You 
can make a cash donation or a check pay-
able to Shepherd of Life and give it to 
Mrs. Cathy by Monday, December 10.     
 
 

 

The staff at Little Shepherd  
Children's Center wishes you a 

very happy Christmas and a 
blessed New Year!  Thank you  
for your kindness and support.   

It is a privilege to care for  
your beautiful children!  

Have you been good this year??? 
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